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Series of 2018

All licensed recruitment agencies who wish to be included in the list of sending
organizations under the Technical Intern Training Program (TITP) of Japan may now submit
requests for the issuance of certificates as outlined in Memorandum Circular No. 4, Series of
2018. The deadline for submission is on 15 November 2018 and the list will be transmitted to
the Organization for Technical Intern Training (OTIT) on 1 December 2018. Concerned
recruitment agencies should comply with all the required documents.

For information and guidance.

ERNARD P. OLALIA
Administrator
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